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Unified Bargaining Committee Reaches Tentative 
Agreement with Asarco 

Our Unified Bargaining Committee has reached a tentative agreement on a 
comprehensive labor contract with Asarco covering over 500 bargaining 
unit members at the company’s Ray and Hayden locations in Arizona, as 
well as the facility in Amarillo, Texas.  

The three-year agreement will be voted on by the membership on May 29, 
and if approved, will take effect on June 1, 2024. 

After many years of fighting, we have achieved fairness and justice for 
Asarco workers. Our agreement is major a milestone, marking 
unprecedented, collectively bargained improvements at Asarco. 

Our pride in your solidarity, sheer grit and determination cannot be 
overstated. Our jobs will be safer, pay better and benefits more secure 
under the proposed new agreement. 

Please plan to attend a ratification meeting scheduled for May 29, 2024, 
where members of the bargaining committee will provide information and 
answer your questions: 

Meeting times: 7:30 a.m., 5 p.m. and 7:30 p.m. 

Meeting Location: Leo Terrill Hall, Kearny, Ariz. 

Text ASARCO to 47486 and receive text updates and notifications for 
every issue of the Solidarity News! 

 


